
TOWN OF MARSHAN
DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA

Reply To:
19980 Nicolai Ave. E.
Hastings, Minnesota 55033

MARSHAN TOWNSHIP MEETING
September 16, 2014

 The September, 2014 meeting of the Marshan Town Board was called to order by 
Chairman Jerry Bauer at 8:00 P.M. Others present were Jim Wollmering, Gloria Pinke, Marge 
Snyder and John Maher. 
 Minutes of the August 19th Town Board meeting were read. Motion by Pinke and 
seconded by Wollmering to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously. 
 Minutes of the planning commission meeting of September 2nd 2014 were read. Motion 
by Wollmering and seconded by Pinke to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Old Business:
 There was none

New Business:
 
 Herb Kapsner appeared to get his land split. Motion by Wollmering and seconded by 
Pinke. Motion carried unanimously.
 Carol Angerman appeared to ask questions on the CUP and she is planning to sell the 
property.
 Ron Wasmund appeared to give report on the property owned by Cathleen Denn. Mr. 
Wasmund has ordered Mrs. Denn to clean up the property. Also reported on Mr. Mike Miller’s 
property and the business he is running from his property. Mr. Wasmund will contact the attorney 
to proceed with this matter. Motion by Wollmering and seconded by Pinke to allow Mr. 
Wasmund to proceed with both of these matters.
 Treasurer’s report was given. Motion by Wollmering and seconded by Pinke to approve 
the treasurers report as read and printed. Motion carried unanimously.
 Motion by Pinke and seconded by Wollmering to adjourn meeting. Meeting adjourned at 
10:10 P.M

Submitted by
Marge Snyder, Clerk


